Grand River Rainbow Historical Project

www.grandriver-rainbowhistory.ca/

celebrating the lives and times of rainbow folk in Grand River country

Guelph Gay Equality Newsletter → Guelph Gay & Lesbian Equality Newsletter → Guelph Gay, Lesbian & Bisexual Equality Newsletter

Publishing History: Issued by Guelph Gay Equality (GGE) from 1977, May - 1990, August. Issued by Guelph Gay & Lesbian Equality (GGLE) from 1990, September - 1993, April. Issued by Guelph Gay, Lesbian & Bisexual Equality (GGLBE) from 1993, May - 1995, September.

Copyright Permission: Copies of individual issues of this *Newsletter* have been reproduced with the kind permission of its copyright holder, Guelph Queer Equality (GQE). This permission is part of a broad agreement to grant the Grand River Rainbow Historical Society copyright permission to reproduce publications of Guelph Queer Equality under its current and prior names back to its inception in 1973 (University of Guelph Homophile Association → Guelph Gay Equality → Guelph Gay & Lesbian Equality → Guelph Gay, Lesbian & Bisexual Equality → Guelph Queer Equality). No further reproduction is permitted.

Digitized Files: After the PDF file has displayed, we suggest that you set your viewing window to a fairly large size and then adjust the PDF magnification so that the text can be read comfortably.

Telephone Numbers & Email Addresses: These documents were published many years ago. Please do **NOT** use them as a source for telephone numbers or email addresses for local businesses or agencies. Reliable sources for that kind of information include http://www.canada411.ca/ and other search engines on the Internet.

Redaction: Certain parts of the digitized text have been **blacked out** in accordance with our <u>Redaction Policy</u>. The **Grand River Rainbow Historical Society** maintains a separate collection of unmarked (unredacted) copies of the issues of this magazine for consultation as necessary.



NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 1987

GGE IS GROWING !

Yes Jane and Johnny, there is a GGE. You can rest your fears that the group is folding and those nasty rumours can be stopped.

I am very pleased to report that the General Meeting, on Feb 3, resulted in electing a full, six-member Executive. The new Executive will begin official functioning April 7 when the current Executive term is finished. During the two month interval, the current Executive will work with the new members to ensure a smooth transition.

The new members are : Clare M.
Deb J.
Karen P.
Lonny C.
Malcolm G.

Reggie B.
It is with renewed hope that I visualize
GGE changing to a more productive organizattion. Thank you to those who have renewed
that hope. I am glad that you saw a need
and acted upon that need to save the group.

I look forward to continued work with GGE in 87/88. The last ten months have been a unique learning experience.

Deb J.

WHY BE A MEMBER ?

This is a very good question. Afterall, why should you part with twelve dollars of your money. Well, there are several reasons.

Purchasing a membership your support of the organization and its goals. It also gives us financial support so we can send you this newsletter and we can run dances for you.

A membership offers you a chance to be involved in the decisions of the group. This happens at General Meetings when group business is discussed. You have the choice of receiving this newsletter and you can gain entrance to our dances for free.

That is right, we now have office hours. Fridays noon to 5. A schedule is on the door. Drop in and check out the library and other materials. When calling please use the U of G extension 824 - 4120 ext 8575.

the gayline 836 - 4550

VOIUNTEER POOL

While a full Executive has been elected, your volunteer efforts are still required. If you have some spare time to help out a meeting, at a dance or help with the Newsletter, please let us know. Your help will be greatly appreciated.

If you have any ideas for future events/meeting let us know and we will give you a hand in the planning.

NEWSLETTER

MEETINGS

Once May arrives the meetings will be planned on a more regular basis than they are now. For the time being call the Gayline (when staffed) or keep tuned to the Ontarion for our notices.



WHAT'S HAPPENING

MEETINGS - every tues in the OTAS lounge

March 3 Video Night Conserving Adults

April 7 General Meeting

April 14 Video Night

come out and meet friends

DANCES - last friday of the month

February 27
March 27
April 24

611 Silvercreek
Pkwy N
beginning at 9 pm

guelph gay equality Box 773 Guelph, Ont., NIH 6L8